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8 February 1965

L/",.av
Lt. General Joseph F, Carrell £ s
Director ‘
Defense Intelligence Agency
Weashington, D. C.

Dear Joea:

1 want to let you know that the CIA Inspector
General will soon begin a survey of NPIC, The survey
is part of the Inspector General's continuing program
of surveying Agency components every three years so
far as possible., The last such survey of NPIC took
place in 1962,

The Inspectors will be looking into such matters
as the workload, the capacity of the NPIC staff to deal
with the workload, ths NPIC production processes and
priorities, and so forth.

Faithfully yours,

/8/

Marshall S. Carter
Lieutenant General, USA
Deputy Diractor
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